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Comments: | attended the US forest service info meeting in Dec in Rabun County to discuss the foothills in an
open forum. We all learn from what others ask and what others have to say. It was a disappointing meeting as
the Supervisor did not allow questions or a dialog with the attendees. The short time frame to read the EA was
also disappointing.

My concern with the foothills project is that you refuse to identify WHERE actions will be taken. | am also very
concerned with the amount of herbicides. Trying to "spray” our way to a healthier forest seems foolish. thank you
for the opportunity. Please do better in the future to get "buy in" from us-the citizens.



